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Konrad Jackson

From: Rep. Kurt Olson
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 10:07 AM
To: Konrad Jackson
Subject: FW: HB 125

 
 

From: Scott Carson [mailto:scott.carson54@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 7:54 AM 
To: Rep. Kurt Olson; Rep. Craig Johnson; Rep. Dan Saddler; Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Steve Thompson; Rep. Lindsey 
Holmes; Rep. Bob Miller 
Cc: Rep. Mike Hawker 
Subject: HB 125 
 
I am writing to you to express my personal feelings on House Bill 125. 
 
I am AGAINST moving the ABC board from the Department of Public Safety to the Department 
of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development.   
 
I view this as a transparent effort from the alcohol lobby to persuade our State 
Legislature to take away power and effectiveness from the only entity that has oversight 
on them. 
 
As you know Alcoholism and underage drinking is an epidemic in Alaska and we 
currently rank among the highest in regards to alcohol related crime in the nation. 
 
I would appreciate your support in keeping the ABC board with the Department of Public 
Safety. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Scott Carson 
Ketchikan 
 
 
 


